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Comments: I am asking that the Forest Service conduct a thorough Environmental Impact Statement before

authorizing any permits for the Rochord Graphite Mining Exploration Drilling. Our water is a more important and

valuable resource than graphite and approval of any mining exploration or project without absolute certainty that

our water will not be tainted is irresponsible. The beauty of one of our states most beautiful areas should not be

further desecrated for material gain for a few individuals.


